
PLANNING, URBAN DESIGN & SUSTAINABILITY
South Division

Refers to Item #1
Public Hearing of January 24, 2017

M E M O R A N D U M January 16, 2017

TO: Mayor and Council

CC: Sadhu Johnston, City Manager
Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager
Gill Kelley, General Manager, Planning Urban Design and Sustainability
Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager’s Office
Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications
Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office
Katie Robb, Director, Communications, Mayor’s Office
Naveen Girn, Director of Community Relations, Mayor’s Office

FROM: Susan Haid, Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver South

SUBJECT: RTS No. 11680 - Policy Report: Miscellaneous Text Amendments

Dear Mayor and Council,

This memorandum advises Council that the site address referenced in Recommendation (i) in 
the policy report, entitled Miscellaneous Text Amendments (RTS No. 11680), date November 1, 
2016, was incorrect. The policy report referred to 4375 Arbutus Street (formerly known as 4255 
Arbutus Street). The correct address is 2133 Nanton Street (formerly known as 4255 Arbutus 
Street). 

No action is required by Council, as the Summary and Recommendation for this item has 
been updated and contains the changes explained in this memo.

Susan Haid
Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver South
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